محل مهر

## جمهوري اسلامي ايران

## اداره کل آموزش و پرورش شهر تهران





ساعت امتحان: ٨ صبح

وقت امتحان: ٤٠ دقيقه

تاریخ امتحان: ۱۴ / ۱۰

تعداد صفحات سئوال: ٢ صفحه

دوره اول متوسطه نوبت امتحانی : نوبت اول (دی ماه مجمع آموزشی فرشسگان نام یدر: پایه : نهم مقطع متوسطه دوره اول

نام دبير: خانم حسيني سال تحصيلي:

ش صندلی (ش داوطلب):

نام و نام خانوادگی:

سئوال امتحان درس زبان

۱-کلمات ناقص در هرعبارت را کامل کنید(۲نمره).

- We\_h the ba\_g\_ge
- Islamic rev 1 t on an iv rs ry
- Watch m\_lit\_ry p\_rad\_
- Pl\_as\_nt env\_ro\_ment

Wear sp\_c\_ \_l clothes

Take an e\_pr\_s\_ train

Com\_ m\_r\_te NE m\_rt\_rs

Rainy w\_\_t\_er

۲-جاهای خالی را با کلمات مناسب پر کنید(۲نمره) .

- ) My friend speaks a lot . She is a ..... girl.
- Y)Iman is a very.....boy. He always says 'please' and 'thank you'.
- ")My brother had an accident with his car. He is a ......driver.
- E) The soldier is not kind and kill all of them .He is very ......

۳-متن زیر را بخوانید وجاهای خالی را با شکل درست افعال پر کنید. یک لغت اضافی است. (۲نمره)

Pack - Wear - Read - Book - Board - Talk - Set - color - Take

My family and I are in Esfahan. We go to Tehran for Noroz Holiday and we are ...... for a trip. Its ^ A.M now and we are in the airport. We are ..... the plane now. Its 9:00 A.M now and we are in Tehran. We are going to a hotel.

First My father is ...... a hotel. He is..... to the receptionist. We want to .....the Haft seen table in our room in the hotel. My sister ......the eggs.my mother .....new clothes and my father .....the poems of Hafez.

۴-با توجه به تصویر و شماره مربوط به آن جمله مناسب را بنویسید. (۲نمره).

')This is Reza's .....

7)This ......



٣).....

٤).....

 $^{\circ}$ -برای جملات زیر سوال مناسب بسازید با توجه به کلماتی که پر رنگ شده اند ( $^{\circ}$ نمره)

-My mother bakes a cake for my birthday.

-My teacher is checking the timetable in the airport.

-My parents are very kind.

-They play football every Friday mornings.

۶-با توجه به متن به سوالات زیر پاسخ دهید(۲نمره).

I'm Jessica . I'm from England but Now I live in Iran . My father is a doctor and my mother is a receptionist in a great hotel. My father's job is very hard because he works all the day even the weekend. he is so hardworking and helpful.my mother's job is hard too. she works all the day , she can see many tourists. she checks their passports and helps them to fill out the forms I.my father and my mother like their job very much.

- Is Jessica living in England now?
- -What is her father's job?
- -Does her mother work all the days?
- -Is her mother helpful?

Truth is the source of tranquility, but falsehood is the cause of anxiety
(ص) راستی مایه آرامش است و دروغ مایه اضطراب (پیامبر اکرم
GoodLuck
By Hosseini

First Name: In The Name Of God Date:

Listening Exam

Last Name: پایه نهم HighSchool: Fereshtegan

 Listen to the conversations and connect names to activity that they are doing. (Ypoints)

Name Activity

) .Jessica a: is packing

Y. Jayden b: is standing

"George c: is traveling

£. Emmy d: is going

o .Natalie e: is reserving

Y. Listen to the conversations and connect them to their proper topic. (Ypoints)

Conversation \( A: \traveling \)

Conversation Y B: making food

Conversation C: buying gold fish

Conversation 5 D: commemorating NE martyrs

Conversation • E: Setting the table

Conversation 7 F: baking a cake

**T.** Listen to the sentences and select correct answers. (**T.** points)

1. Do they stay home on nature day? Yes, they do. No, they don't.

Y.Does she color the eggs? Yes, she does. No, she doesn't.

".Does he watch firework? Yes, he does. No, He doesn't.

<sup>4</sup>.Does grandmother recite the Holy Quran? Yes, she does. No, she doesn't.

o.Do Children get money in their family? Yes, they do. No, they don't.

7.Do Iranians commemorate this day? Yes they do. No, they don't.

Good Luck By Hosseini

مجتمع آموزشي فرشتكان



جمهوري اسلامي ايران اداره کل آموزش و پرورش شهر تهران اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه 6 تهران

محل مهر يا امضاء مدير واهنماي قصميج ویژه دبیران

ساعت امتحان: ٨ صبح تاريخ امتحان

تعدادصفحات راهتماي تصحيح

راهنمای تصحیح درس: ریال اصلی

نام دبير: طام حسي

نوبت امتحانی: نوبت اول (دی

سال تحصيلي:

رشته / رشته های تحصیلی: ﴿ وَرَهُ الرَّالِ عَرَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ عِلَاكُمُ

(عند المعن دره عدر المعن أمر المعنى المعنى المعنى دره عدر المعنى المعنى دره عدر المعنى المعن . Weigh the baggage (,10) rwear special clothes (xo) · Islamic revolution anniversary Make an express train to · Watch military parade /Commemorate NE martyrs · Pleasant environment (xo) Rainy weather 10

2. Polite 3. careless 4. cruel 1. Talkative

1- packing 2. Boarding 3. Booking 4. Talking

5. Set 6. colors 7. wears 8. reads

1. This is Rezascar of g. This is the wheel of # Rezascar 2. This is Reza's bag 4. This is the door of Reza's far « ایموه را عرف فرنمره

جمع کل بارم:

(بارم

0/27. NI - WILL - 1812 - 1120/5 @

1- What does your mother do for your birthday? (,0)

2. Where is your teacher checking the time table ?(10)

3 what are your parents like? (,0)

4. When do they play football? (3)

الموج من المح اهد: ٢ كمره

1. No, she isn't. she is living ir Iran now. (,0)

2. Her father is a doctor. (3)

3. Yes, she does. she works all the days. ; 0)

4. ges, she is. she is helpful (10)

(listening - besoit )